
 
 
The Marblehead Public Schools encourage the parents/guardians of 

all children who will be turning 5 on or before August 27, 2025  
to register for Kindergarten!  

 
1) Register Online at Marbleheadschools.org/domain/178 

●​ There is a fee for full-day Kindergarten; please visit our website for more 
information.  

●​ Once your child is registered, you will receive a school assignment. 
●​ Preschool students who are currently enrolled in the Marblehead Public Schools 

Integrated Preschool Program and meet the age requirement for Kindergarten do 
not need to re-register in Aspen. 

 
2) Attend Kindergarten Orientation  

●​ Join us to learn about the learning and fun that happens in Kindergarten! 
    When:  Thursday, April 10, 2025 
    Where: Brown School and Glover School - Both schools will begin at 6:00pm 
    Contacts: Brown School Principal Maxfield: maxfield.mary@marbleheadschools.org  
          Glover School Interim Principal Kowalski: kowalski.frank@marbleheadschools.org 
 
3) Kindergarten Screening 

●​ All Marblehead Public School preschool students currently enrolled in preschool 
who will attend MPS Kindergarten will be screened in the spring by their 
classroom teachers.  

●​ All families with newly enrolled Kindergarten students will receive an email the 
week of April 28 with screening dates and related information.  
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